
SECOND YEAR COMPETENCY 
AND PROFICIENCY STATEMENTS 

 
 
 
STATEMENT 

TYPE OF EVIDENCE OR 
DOCUMENTATION 

CERTIFICATION BY:  
NAME/SIGNATURE 

1.  Integrate all aspects of 
dentistry in the treatment 
of patients with complex 
dental, medical and social 
situations. (P) 

  

2.  Perform advanced 
procedures in the selected 
clinical Area of 
Concentration. (P) 

  

3.  Use proper dental school 
protocol when treating and 
managing patients in a 
health center environment. 
(P) 

  

4.  Participate in the 
management of a system 
of continuous quality 
improvement in a dental 
practice. (P) 

  

5. Supervise and chair the 
literature review seminars 
for AEGD first year 
residents. (P) 

  

6. Develop and participate in 
the second year 
curriculum that is 
customized for their 
particular interests. (P) 

  

7.  Perform and maintain 
uncomplicated endosseous 
implant restorations.  (C) 
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